
Car-rider?
I S  Y O U R  C H I L D  A  

T H I N G S  Y O U  N E E D  T O  K N O W

1) STAY in your car.  Students will NOT be released to "walk-up" 

parents. 

2) Follow the direction of the adult directing traffic. Our number 

one priority is the SAFETY of your child.

3) We will be using the number system to call your child. Please 

complete the green car-rider form. You will be given a car-rider 

tag to hang from your mirror. 

4) BE PATIENT.  We need your  

assistance and patience 

 to make the process move  

as quickly as possible. 

THANK YOU in 

advance for being a 

wonderful 

"Perkerson Pickup 

Parent"! 


